
course 
number 

Course name Number 
of units 

Course description  

  

 

161 

  

Criminology 
and 
punishment  

 

 

4  
  
  
  

Definition of 
Criminology and 
penology, the 
evolution of human 
thought for the 
crime, interpret 
criminal 
phenomenon, crime 
prevention 

methods. Penology, 
punitive policy 
problems, some 
alternative systems 
of punishment, the 
prison system  

 

 

 

 

251  

 

 

  

  

General 
Penal Code 

 

 

 

 

4  
  
  
 

Definition of the 
criminal law, penal 
law, 

Crime, and elements 
of the definition, 
classification of 
offences, 

Initiate, contribute, 
multiple physical and 
moral crimes, 



disclose reasons, 
steeplechase 
responsibility, 

The penalty, the 
qualities of current 
penalties penalty and 
their ratings, reasons 
for suspension of 
sanctions, sanctions 
selection reasons. 

)Prescription, 
historical overview, 
pardon) reasons for 
cancellation. 

 

 

 

 

351 

  

  

  

Special 
criminal law 

 

 

 

 

6  
  
  
  

A-crimes of bribery 
and influence-
peddling-crimes on 
life and safety body 
(murder and assault 
and battery, 
intentional abuse 
leading to handicap, 
beating to death, 
murder and error, 
abortion), child 
molesters (theft, 
swindling, issuing a 
check without 



balance, 
dishonesty, Forgery 

offences). 

B-drug and alcohol 
crimes. 

C-crimes (rapes, 
indecent assault, 
indecent exposure 
and public adultery, 
forgery, possession or 
scoring. 

 

 

 

365 

  

  

International 
criminal law 

 

 

 

4 

Study the concept of 
international criminal 
law and types of 
international crimes 
such as war crimes, 
genocide, crimes 
against humanity, the 
extradition system, 
explain the criminal 
courts with a focus on 
the International 
Criminal Court 

(ICC (   . 

International military 
criminal courts, the 
temporary 



international criminal 
courts. 

)A joint decision with 
the International Law 
Department). 

  

  

  

  

461 

  

  

  

  

Criminal 
procedure 

 

 

 

 

4 

Entrance to study of 
criminal procedure, 
criminal proceedings, 
judicial and her men, 
the Prosecutor in 
criminal proceedings, 
the public 
prosecutor's Office, 
Interior Ministry 
investigators, 
defendant, criminal 
prosecution and 
inhibitions of her 
residence, civil 
action: the theme, 

liabilities, Competent 
courts in civil 
proceedings, partial 
jurisdiction over 
jurisdiction, the 
lawsuit limits, theory 
of evidence, burden 
of proof, 



investigation 
procedures, 
governance, ways, 
appeal, appeal, 
appeal. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

465 

  

  

  

  

  

  

Criminal 
evidence 
and practical 
realization  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4  
  
  

 

 

The general definition 
of Criminal Sciences: 
definition of criminal 
evidence, criminal 
evidence and 
important role in the 
detection of crimes, 
microscopic and 
physical effects, 
manual physical 
effect, hair and fibers, 
thread, soil and rock. 

Forensics: the general 
definition, 
developments that 
occur after death, 
cognition (deceased 
recognition in 
accidents) abortion, 
sudden death, and 
types of injuries, 
burns and kinds, 
sexual offences, 



pictures of certificate 
types abstracted for 
forensic cases. 

General laws relating 
to forensic specialist 
forensic artwork, 
personal 
achievement degree 
burn wounds 
suffocation drowning 
death causes 
different infections 
that lead to death or 
disability, the show's 
crimes, counterfeiting 
and forgery, poison 

And drugs. 

Foreigner in 
international law, 
foreign status in 
Kuwaiti law. 

 


